
Littlefield Administrative Commission Report 
November 19, 2022 

 
 
Littlefield Administration Commission, consisting of Kenneth Kaibel, Kenneth Hollowell, 
Wendy Beck and Timothy  Marvil, continues to monitor the membership and property 
and records of the Littlefield Presbyterian church. 

We are requesting 30 minutes of docket time at the November 19 meeting to celebrate 
the life and mission of Littlefield Church. 

Since our last report, we have listed the building with MiRealSource.  We received two 
offers at above asking price and accepted one.  The sale has not been closed as of the 
writing of this report. 

Kenneth Kaibel (TE), 
Chairperson 
 

 

 


